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1994 GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS MATERIALS
January 17, 1994 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS NO. 7-94 FEDERAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE
NO. 1-94 FEDERAL LEGISLATION MEMBERS NO. 1-94 RE: 1994 GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS
MATERIALS __________________________________________________________ The Investment
Company Institute's Board of Governors and members are committed to an industry-wide
government affairs initiative. As part of this effort, the Institute's Legislative Affairs
Department provides regular reports on Congressional and Administration activities that
affect the investment management industry. In connection with such reporting, you will find
the following: 1. The January 1994 issue of "Washington Update," the Institute's monthly
newsletter designed to inform members about Congressional activity and the related
Government Affairs agenda. This marks the second year of this monthly publication. 2. The
1994 Government Affairs binder, designed to house 1994 memoranda regarding the
Institute's Government Affairs programs. This binder contains two sections: one for issues
of the "Washington Update"; the other for Federal Legislation Memoranda. 3. An index for
the 1993 Government Affairs binder, which identifies all memos you should have received.
We hope these items prove useful to you and assist in the Institute's ongoing efforts to
provide informative services. If you wish further information, please call the Legislative
Affairs Department at 202/326-5890. Please note our new address and phone number. -2-
This memo can also be found on FUNDS, the Institute's Fund User Network and Delivery
System, under "Legislative Affairs; Washington Update." Julie Domenick Senior Vice
President Legislative Affairs Enclosures
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